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Meet your new SGA Officers!

Do you have concerns?

CARDINAL BREAKING NEWS!

     Student Government
Association has a new executive
board for the 2024-2025 school
year. We would love to meet you at
our first Open Forum that will be
held on September 23rd at 6:00PM
in the SEC Ballroom. Open Forum is
a great opportunity to discuss your
concerns on campus, meet your
officers, grab some FREE FOOD and
help improve our cardinal
community.

     We have seen your concerns and are
currently addressing the comments relating to
the dining hall food, parking, finance, residence
hall, and degree works. We care about you and
your cardinal experience!

     Senator applications are open!
We would love for you to apply to
be a part of our SGA family. As a
senator you will represent your
fellow cardinals, plan events,
brainstorm ideas, earn hours, make
new friends, and so much more!

JOIN STUDENT
GOVERNMENT!
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